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Recycling Collection Truck out of 
Commission 

 
(Kahnawake – 25, Kenténha/October 2021) 
 
The Waste Management Department of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that the 
Minimax Recycling Collection Truck is currently off the road 
until further notice due to a cracked radiator.  
 
Please roll your recycle bins back in from the curb and only 
place clear bags of recycling curbside until further notice, as 
the old-school truck and trailer will once again be pressed 
into service for the interim. 
 
The Minimax Truck could be back on the road this 
Wednesday or Thursday, depending on the availability of 
parts. 
 
Waste Management once again apologizes for the 
inconvenience and thanks you for your patience. For more 
information regarding what is recyclable, please contact the 
Waste Management Department at 450-632-4321. 
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